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Announcement – Staffing Changes 

 
Vice-Principal – École Roosevelt Park Community School 

 
Effective October 21, 2022 Christine Franes has resigned her position as the Vice-Principal 
of École Roosevelt Park Community School.  Christine has served the district in a variety of 
positions since 1996, and will be moving to a position in School District No. 74 (Gold Trail) 
based in Ashcroft, B.C. 

Nicole Leong will replace her as the Vice-Principal at École Roosevelt Park Community 
School on Monday, October 24, 2022. Nicole earned her Bachelor of fine Arts and Bachelor 
of Education degrees from University of British Columbia in 2008 and 2010. She was 
awarded an Early Years Education Diploma concentrating in Special Education from UBC in 
2011 and is working to complete her Master of Arts in Language and Literacy Education.  
Nicole joined the district in 2019 serving as a Learning Services Teacher at École Roosevelt 
Community Park School. 

“We wish Christine all the best in her new position and thank her for her years of service in 
the district,” said Superintendent Andrew Samoil.  “We look forward to the leadership Nicole 
will provide in her school and to the district.” 
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